
Racine County 4-H Holiday Ball Frequently Asked

Questions and Expectations

FAQs

What can I expect at Holiday Ball?

At Holiday Ball, the new Outstanding Teens will be crowned, there will be

dancing, yard games, bowling, food, and lots of fun! Parents are welcome to

stay for the Grand March to take pictures!

What should I wear?

Holiday Ball is a semi-formal event (no sweatpants, jeans, ripped jeans,

leggings, or hoodies).

Can I bring a guest?

Unfortunately you can’t bring a guest who isn’t in Racine County 4-H, but you

can come with all of your Racine County 4-H friends!

Do I need to RSVP?

No, you do not need to RSVP for Holiday Ball!

Who is invited?

Anyone in Racine County 4-H, who is in 7th grade or above is invited to

Holiday Ball.

Expectations

● At Holiday Ball you have to sign in and sign out. You can not leave

without signing out. If leaving early, a parent must sign you out.

● You will need to follow all 4-H rules while at Holiday Ball.

● Have fun!!




